
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

Melbourne, 22 December 2014 

Australia – Victoria 
 

No. 230T - 2014 
 

Port of Port Phillip  

 

Lonsdale Bay 

Point Lonsdale SLSC 27
th

 Rip View Swim Classic 
 

Date: Sunday 28
th

 December 2014 from 0900hrs to 1800hrs 
 

Details: Mariners are advised of the Point Lonsdale SLSC 27
th

 Rip View Swim Classic 

event.  Course set-up, demobilisation and swim events will be conducted 

between 0900hrs and 1800hrs. 

 

The 1400m open water swim course starts near the Springs Car Park at 

approximate location 38°16.565’S, 144°37.230’E (WGS84), extends in arc 

seawards, finishing at Point Lonsdale Front Beach at approximate location 

38°17.150’S, 144°36.970’E (WGS84).  

 

The course will be delineated by yellow, can-shaped marker buoys at several 

locations and patrolled by designated course marshal vessels. 

 

Mariners are advised to proceed with caution in the area of the swim 

course during the times of the event.  

 

Charts & Publications  

Affected:  AUS 143, 144 & 158 

 

Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling. No further Notice will be issued.    

 

If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

Ledene Ellis 

Manager Maritime Infrastructure 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au.   


